Subject: English Date: # 11/12/21 Ch-4 MCB STD: 4 Name: Ishita Biruly secios L. Schoolno: 10511 Worksheet 1. What does the poet mean by try to Say by the belows lines? a "Where the grass was green, covered by the snowflakes, Ans The poet try's to say that where the grass was a green in summer, It is An now covered b. All look soft and white like "cudduly Ans All the things that are were outside is looking in a minter. Like road, 2. What comes to your mind when you think or Ans, When, I think about the snow. Things come in my Mint like when, I will go outside the weather would be very cold, I can play with my regent with show. And, I will get war, who things to eat like hot-coco milk and soup and etc. Things come in my mind whengt think of snow. 3. What is the poet describing in the line & Now how Ans The poet intier; is describing that time due to Abuncovered thing are of of snow all the



with the Snow.

bare and plack explain?

And The poet calls the bushes bare and black because here the black bushes means unsoverduncorred black colour medium size wordy plant or we can say shrub. Non they are reverel not bare anymore as they are covered with snow,

5. Mention lines from the poem which tells snow snow appreciates the Falling ox

Ans See the pretty snowflakes, Falling from the sky;
On the Wall and housetop,
Softeand think they 1'2,
and etc.

sort so thise are the lines the poet appreciates the falling of snow.

Chapter- 4

Falling Snow

WORKSHEET

1. What does the poet try to say by the below lines-?

"Where the grass was green, covered by the snowflakes.

"All look soft and white, like the cuddly little snowmen.

- 2. What comes to your mind when you think of snow?
- 3. What is the poet describing in the line "Now how fast they gather"?
- 4. Why does the poet call the bushes bare and black? Explain.
- 5. Mention lines from the poem which tells us that poet appreciates the falling of snow.
- 6. Underline the adverbs of frequency in the below sentences.

I never tell lies to my friends.

I sometimes visit my aunt.

I usually play badminton in the evening.

I always sleep at 10'O clock in the night.

I often play video games.

7. Write a simile for -

My teacher is - My teacher is as sweet as honey.

Mother looked - My mother is pesseatiful as a flower. The chocolates were - The chocolates were as a biger.

The rain drops - The form of a sa biger. The rain drops are assigntle as a feath

8. Explain the stanza -

'On the window ledges, on the branches bare

Now how fast they gather...

9. Make sentences with the words -

Gather-Now how how fast the snow will gather. covered - The grass was green but now it's covered 10. What do the poet tell us through the poem "Falling snow"? with snowflakes